
PUBLIC NOTICE OF
APPLICATION

SDOT Urban Forestry is reviewing a permit application to remove 
and replace this tree

Address:

Reason(s) for proposed removal:
 Hazardous Tree
 Poses a Public Safety Hazard
 Exhibits poor health or poor vigor
 Cannot be successfully retained, due to public or private    
 construction or development conflict

Date Notification Posted:   

Inspected by:

Please direct questions to:
SDOT Urban Forestry
P.O. Box 34996
Seattle, WA  98124-4996
Seattle.Trees@Seattle.gov
(206) 684-TREE (8733)

This public notification shall be clearly visible from the adjacent public place for a period of no 
less than 14 calendar days as outlined in Seattle Municipal Code 15.43.030 (E).  


